
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
August 12, 2025 
 
 
 
RE: Proposed 2026 Budget Process Schedule 
 
 
As part of our continued commitment to provide timely information to all neighborhood 
associations within the District, the proposed 2026 budget process schedule is listed below.    
 

 October 14, 2025 – Budget workshop #1  

 October 21, 2025 – Budget workshop #2  

 October 28, 2025 – Budget workshop #3  

 November 10, 2025 – Budget workshop #4 

 December 9, 2025 – Budget public hearing  

 December 23, 2025 – Board adoption of 2026 budget (Special meeting) 

  

All workshops are open to the public and participatory.  Please check the District website at 
www.crwwd.com for meeting times.  However, official public testimony will only be taken at the 
December 10, 2025, budget public hearing.  We look forward to your participation and 
discussion of the budget for 2026.   
 
If you would like to receive additional information concerning the budget process, please feel 
free to contact me at (360) 993-8822 or by email at kthur@crwwd.com.  You can also find 
information on our website, www.crwwd.com. 
 
We look forward to your continued interest in your sewer district.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Kim Thur 
Board Clerk/Business Services Manager 
 


